
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner 

Advisory 

    
12/15/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1332 

 

 

In response to an increase in reefer imports, the Bureau of Customs will 
make available DEA inspections on Sundays for the whole month of 

December.  
 

Beginning this week until end of the month, DEA examination will be 
available at MICT from 0800H to 1700H Mondays to Sundays.  

 

Kindly share with your team for their awareness and guidance. 
 

Many thanks, 
 

MICT Management 
 


